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• Attend Lake Tahoe Regional Fire Chiefs Association dinner December 6th.

• Continue to track Congressional efforts to finalize and adopt a federal budget for FY 2019.

• Continue to organize and conduct additional conversations and meetings with fellow  co-chairs
of the Lake Tahoe Partnership regarding the development of strategies to  secure a minimum of
$15 million in FY 2019 federal funds in support of the Lake  Tahoe Restoration Act and
efforts to secure final approval by the US Interior  Secretary so funding is released for the
projects in Round 17 of the Southern  Nevada Public Lands Management Act.

• Discuss regional dispatch services for fire and emergency response in the Lake  Tahoe-Truckee
region with Chief Schwartz (Related to Finding 42 of The Emergency  California-Nevada Fire
Commission Report of 2008).

•  
• Review December 28 communication from the Lahontan Regional Water Quality Control  Board

regarding "Request for Comments and Notice of Public Hearing, Tentative Board Order
R6T-2019-TENT, Renewal of Board Order R6T-2014-0030, Conditional Waiver of Waste
Discharge Requirements for Waste Discharges Resulting from Timber Harvest and Vegetation
Management Activities in the Lahontan Region." (Email to Chiefs) 

• Initial preparation/advocacy registration for 2019 Session of the Nevada Legislature (Legislative
Session opens Monday, February 4th)

Note: At the TRPA Governing Board meeting December 19, Bill Yeates was elected Board Chair
for 2019-2020. Mr. Yeates is the appointee of the California State Senate Rules Committee. Mark
Bruce was elected Vice Chair for the same two-year period. Mr. Bruce
is the Nevada Governor's appointee. 










